From: Beth Hume < ehume@ling.ohio-state.edu>
Date: Feb 5, 2008 4:51 PM
Subject: Concurrence for Phil 620
To: Donald Hubin <hubin.1@osu.edu>


Dear Don, 

I'm writing in response to your department's request for a concurrence from the Linguistic Department regarding Phil620, Advanced Philosophy of Cognitive Science. We support the new course request and think that the course complements topics discussed in graduate semantics and pragmatics offered in our department.

Wishing you a speedy turnaround on your new course request!

Best,
Beth



Beth Hume
Professor & Chair
OSU Dept. of Linguistics
222 Oxley Hall
ehume@ling.osu.edu
http://ling.osu.edu/~ehume


